UK Government and Devolved Administrations publish response to the
consultation on the future of carbon pricing in the UK

The UK Government and Devolved Administrations (DAs) consulted in May
2019 on the future of carbon pricing in the UK. The response, published

yesterday, sets out decisions on the design and operation of a UK ETS.

Read the response here.

If you have any questions, please contact emissions.trading@beis.gov.uk
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